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As a supporter of healthcare for all Oregonians, I would be most appreciative if you 

would support SB 1089.  I am a retired Physical Therapist and have dealt with 

healthcare issues for over 40 years. The system is broken and we in Oregon have a 

chance to lead change that must happen if we want to survive.  I have been lucky 

enough to have good insurance coverage through my employers, but most people do 

not! I have now experienced Medicare and it works well and affords coverage for 

seniors. Why can’t everyone have this??  We can make it happen with universal 

single payor coverage for all.  

SB 1809 is the critical next step NEEDED as the path forward to create an affordable 

and equitable healthcare system to meet Oregon's constitutional obligation and 

Oregon's goal of health equity. Thanks for your support! 


